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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair of the Permanent Council has convened a regular meeting for Wednesday, June 19, 2002, at 10:00 a.m., in the Américas Room. The draft order of business is as follows:
/
1. Oral report on “The Situation in Haiti” (Visit of the Assistant Secretary General, June 10-17, 2002)
2. Draft resolution: Vote of Thanks to the Government and People of Barbados (CP/doc.3617/02)
3. Preliminary oral report by the Chief of the Electoral Observation Mission in Colombia, 2002
4. Annual Report of the Inspector General, 2001 (CP/doc.3620/02)
5. Proposed procedure for fulfilling the mandates arising from the thirty-second regular session of the General Assembly (presented by the Chair of the Permanent Council)
6. Annual report of the Inter-American Children’s Institute (IACI) (CP/doc.3618/02)
7. Referral of report to committee:
· Quarterly Report of the General Secretariat to the Permanent Council of the OAS on Activities of the Unit for the Promotion of Democracy (UPD) (CP/doc.3619/02)
8. Other business
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At this meeting the Permanent Council will welcome Ambassador Salvador E. Rodezno Fuentes, Permanent Representative of Honduras.  It will also bid farewell to Ambassador Ronalth Ochaeta Argueta, Permanent Representative of Guatemala.]
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